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The Nevada Department of Corrections (NDOC) reports that on Sunday, March 9, 2020 at 
approximately 12:55 p.m., inmate Melvin Norlund, #1128398 died at Northern Nevada 
Correctional Center’s Regional Medical Facility, located in Carson City, Nevada. Norlund, an 
87-year-old male, was a U.S. citizen and Douglas County commit serving 10-to-25 years for 
Murder of the Second Degree. Norlund arrived at the NDOC on October 20, 2014. An 
autopsy will be scheduled per NRS 209.3815. No next-of-kin have been located for this 
inmate. NDOC asks anyone with information regarding family members of Inmate Norlund 
to please call 775-887-3309. 
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